
Elmira Heights CSD Board of Education 

2083 College Avenue, Elmira Heights, NY 14903

(607)-734-7114

Dear Elmira Heights CSD Board of Education Members, 

My name is Baily Mack and I am the band teacher at Cohen Middle School. On behalf of the 

Difasi Family and Mr. Scott Becker, I would like present the following items with great thanks at 

their estimated values for donation to the Cohen Middle School Instrumental Music Department:

● One Selmer CL300 Bb Clarinet estimated value of $200.00 from the Difasi Family

● One King Tempo Bb Clarinet estimated value of $100.00 from Mr. Scott Becker

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Baily Mack

Cohen Middle School

100 Robinwood Avenue, Elmira Heights, NY 14903

bmack@heightsschools.com

(607)-734-5078, ext. 2688


